
From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

Date: 8/1/2017 3:09:52 PM
Subject: Memo on Procedure Bylaw Review Update - RTS 12085

Attachments: Memo - RTS 012085 - Procedure Bylaw Review.pdf

Dear Mayor and Council,

At the Regular Council meeting on May 30, 2017, Councillor Reimer requested an update on the Procedure 
By-law review. The attached memo from Janice MacKenzie, City Clerk, provides staff response to the 
enquiry. A brief summary of the memo is as follows:

· Staff are currently reviewing the Procedure By-law.
· A public survey and a staff survey will be publicized in August and September of 2017.
· Following analysis of the results, staff will present a revised Procedure By-law to Council in early 2018.

Should you have any questions, please contact Janice at 604.871.6146 / Janice.MacKenzie@vancouver.ca.

Thank you,
Paul

Paul Mochrie | Deputy City Manager
City of Vancouver | 453 W 12th Avenue
Vancouver | BC V5Y 1V4
604.873.7666 | paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message and any accompanying documents contain confidential information intended 
for a specific individual and purpose. This message is private and protected by law. If you are not the intended recipient, 
you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying or distribution, or the taking of any action based on the contents of this 
information, is strictly prohibited.
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